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Georgia Joins Lawsuit to Stop New Overtime Rules
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9.21.16

The article, “Georgia Joins Lawsuit to Stop New Overtime Rules,” featured on 77Alive, discussed
how Georgia is one of 21 states suing the U.S. Department of Labor to try to block a new overtime
rule that would make about four million more Americans eligible for overtime pay.

Caroline Brown advised employers to continue their preparations for the coming changes, rather
than deferring action in anticipation of an 11th-hour reprieve.

To read the full article, please visit 11Alive.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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